
 

Common Construction Accidents in March 

MARCH MADNESS 

As we continue our commitment to prioritizing safety on our site, let's take a 
few moments to discuss the common construction accidents that can occur, 
particularly focusing on those relevant to March. Be sure to discuss these 
construction site hazards with your respective teams! 

1. Falls from Heights: March often involves changing weather conditions, which can affect 
surfaces' stability. Be cautious when working on ladders, scaffolding, or roofs. Ensure 
proper fall protection measures are in place and stay vigilant of potential hazards. 

2. Struck by Objects: With increased activity on site, there's a higher risk of objects falling 
from heights. Always wear hard hats and pay attention to your surroundings. Secure tools 
and materials properly to prevent them from becoming hazards. 

3. Caught in or Between Objects: Machinery and equipment are in frequent use during 
construction. Take extra care when operating or working near them. Follow safety protocols 
and never bypass safety guards. 

4. Electrocutions: March might involve the use of electrical tools or working near power 
lines. Stay alert to electrical hazards, and only qualified electricians should work with 
electricity. Always follow lockout/tagout procedures when working on electrical systems. 

5. Slip and Falls: As winter transitions to spring, melting snow and rain can create slippery 
surfaces. Wear appropriate footwear with good traction and keep work areas clean and dry. 
Use caution when navigating around potential slip hazards. 

Conclusion: Safety is a shared responsibility, and by staying aware of these 
common construction accidents, we can all contribute to maintaining a safe 
work environment. It is vitally important that we all stand tall and beware of 
those construction site hazards that we may befall.   

And remember to report any hazards or near misses immediately, and never 
hesitate to seek assistance if needed. Let's work together to ensure everyone 
goes home safely at the end of each day. 

Thank you for your attention, and let's continue to prioritize safety in all 
that we do! 

 


